
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

Changes to the SD4, SD5 and SD6 direct bus services to  
College from September 2017 

 
 
 
With effect September 2017/18 there will be some changes to the following services:- 
 
SD4 Service  –  This service departs Bishops Waltham at 07:39 and will depart Fareham Bus Station 
at 08:18 en-route to College and it depart Fareham Bus Station at 17:47 back to Bishop’s Waltham.  
The service will no longer stop at the High Street, Fareham. The return time from South Downs 
College will be 17:15 which is 10 minutes earlier than the current time of 17:25.   
 
SD5 Service  –  This service departs Gosport Bus station at 07:26 and will depart Fareham Bus Station 
at 08:10 en-route to College and it will depart Fareham Bus Station at 17:08  back to Gosport. It will 
leave South Downs College at 16:30 which is 45 minutes earlier than the current time of 17:15.  
 
SD6 Service  –  This service is being withdrawn.  Please speak to the Student Finance & Travel 
Support team for information on alternative bus services. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


